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Comments: As a local resident, business owner, outdoor enthusiast, and mother, I humbly request that you

extend the comment period.  A sixty day period for a 5700 pg. document, especially given the situation of the

world is inadequate.  This feels like an attempt to quiet the public and those most impacted.  I hear and see

Midas propaganda daily and would appreciate the Forest Service giving everyone a fair shot to process the

document it took three years to draft.  

 

Thank you,

Kristin Bierle

 


